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( To the Members of the Military and Government
Petroleum Requirements Committee:

Gentlemen:

This report reflects the changes in the situation regarding offers
versus requirements for the military since the June 23, 1948 reports
to the Committee.

A statement is attached covering cargo requirements and offers as of
July 15, 1948 for the period July 1, 1948-December 31, 1948. At the
bottom of the statement requirements for other than bulk cargo delivery
and overall requirements are also shown in total.

AViation Gasoline

Since the June 23rd report additional offers of 618,000 barrels of
100/130 grade have been received. However, requirements for this grade
have been increased by 660,000 barrels, so that offers of 100/130 grade
and 115/145 grade are still below requirements.

There is an urgent need for one additional cargo in August, and further
offers are required over the balance of the period. As before, the
inland area accounts for most of the shortage of offers.

Motor Gasoline

Motor Gasoline is currently the major problem. Additional offers have
been received both on the west Coast and also on the GUlf/East Coast.
This has improved the position by about 1,000,000 barrels and plus
anticipations has achieved coverage through July. However, there is an
urgent need for five cargoes in August and additional prompt offers are
needed over the balance of the period since coverage is only 57%. The
coverage in the GUlf/East Coast area is particularly low, and offers in
this area are about 50% below those secured in the previous siX months.

Diesel Oil

The Diesel oil position is essentially unchanged and additional offers
are required of 702-E grade and Army Grade A for both West Coast and
East/GUlf Coast and for Army low pour grade on the West' Coast.

Navy Special Fuel Oil

Total coverage is 89.5% and additional offers are reqUired both on the
west Coast and GUlf/East Coast.

The Armed Services Petroleum Board representatives have stated that the
need for additional motor gasoline and aviation gasoline is extremely
urgent, and they hope that industry will provide prompt relief.

Very truly yours,

Attachment

H. W. PAGE
Acting Chairman
Military and Government Petroleum
ReqUirements Committee




